
 

 
TISBURY PARISH COUNCIL 

Application for a Grant/Donation 
 

Please note that this application will not be considered unless it is accompanied by a 
copy of the latest set of annual accounts showing the organisation’s receipts, 
payments and level of balances. If the organisation does not prepare annual 
accounts, copies of bank statements covering the previous six months must be 
enclosed.  

Once completed, the form should be returned to the following email address, 
tisburypc@gmail.com, along with all the supporting documents requested.  
 

1. Name of Organisation New Vic@Tisbury (aka The Victoria 
Hall) 

2. Name, address and status of person 
making the application. 
 
 

Liz Coyle-Camp, Chair of Management 
Committee, Monmouth Hill House, 
Monmouth Road, Tisbury SP3 6NL 

3. Telephone number of contact 07768 604567 

4. Is the organisation a registered 
charity? 

Yes 

5. Amount of grant/donation requested £300 

6. For what purpose or project is the 
grant or donation requested? 
 
 

Refurbishment of kitchen in the 
Elizabeth Hall, part of the Victoria Hall 
(replacements of cupboards, new 
equipment carcasses, painting, repairs 
to wall damage caused by damp) 

7. What is the total cost of the project? £500 

8. If the total cost of the project is more 
than the grant/donation, how will the 
residue be financed? 
 

Fundraising through a variety of 
activities from benefit concerts and 
events. 

9. Have you applied for a grant or 
donation for the same project from 
another body? 
If so, which body and how much? 
 

No 

10. Who will benefit from the project? The Tisbury village community and 
users of the hall which include youth 
and addiction rehab groups. 

11. Approximately how many of those who 
will benefit live in the parish of Tisbury?  

All users live locally. 

 

Signed:        Date: 8.5.22 

 

mailto:tisburypc@gmail.com

